
	
  

	
  

	
  
	
  

	
  

 
Caregivers Nova Scotia cordially invites you to a 

 
	
  

Caregiver Appreciation Tea 
 

May is Caregiver Awareness Month  
 

Join us in celebrating the family members  
and friends who give unpaid care to loved ones.   

Everyone is welcome.  No admission charge. 

 When: Thursday, May 14th, 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
 

Where: Pharmacy First Community Room  
            266 Foord Street 
            Stellarton 
 

For more information, 
please contact  
Cindie Smith at  
902.324.2273. 
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